St. Cletus School

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This is to inform you that over the summer a State-licensed environmental contractor, Celtic Environmental Company, performed work to the asbestos ceiling in the education building—classroom # 113. A recent roof leak caused damage to the plaster ceiling and asbestos coating.

Celtic inspected all sections of the ceiling to assure that no other plaster or asbestos top coat was loose. Celtic replaced the section of abated ceiling with non-asbestos drywall; applied a stain block primer; and painted the entire ceiling with a finish coat.

All precautionary safety measures were followed in accordance with State of Illinois and Archdiocese of Chicago requirements. If you have any questions, please contact the school office.

Sincerely,

Gregory N. Porod Principal

GNP:mlk